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Friday 27th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Many thanks you to those of you who gave consent for your child to have their 2024 seasonal flu vaccination; 

these were administered yesterday (26/09/24). You should have had a confirmation from the school 

immunisation team that the vaccination took place. Apologies if you were not advised in advance of the date 

of the vaccination; this was due to an administrative error. 

 

There will be a “mop up” session on the 22nd November 2024 if your child missed their vaccination yesterday 

due to absence or illness. 

 

You are still able to add your child onto the “mop up” session if you have not yet given consent.  Please follow 

the instructions on this letter to do so. 

 

letters_1267_1359682239.pdf (marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk) 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Smith 

Executive Headteacher 
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